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A public hearing has been scheduled for April 17, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. at the Erie County Department of Job and Family Services, 221 W. Parish Street, Sandusky, Ohio 44870, to allow citizens and other interested parties an opportunity to provide public comment on the proposed Title XX Comprehensive Social Services Plan, in accordance with the provisions of the Ohio Revised Code.  Participants may provide oral or written testimony at the hearing.  Written comments may be mailed to the Erie County Department of Job and Family Services.  
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